
Long-Range Planning Committee
April 20, 2021

4:30 p.m.–6:30 p.m.
Virtual Meeting

Attendees: Kathleen Ambron, Brian Bostwick, Bob Colwell, Crysti Copp, Terry Davis, Ralph
Dergance, Erick Hartzell, Karen Johnson, Nicole Moyer, Lucie Stanish, and Betty Timmer

Absent: Bill Canterbury, Dave Culp

Ad hoc attendees: Chardonnay Adams, Amanda Clark, Melissa Cooper,  Brian Ewert, Jessica
Gould, Diane Leiker, Jonathan Levesque, Mike Porter, and Donna Villamor

Consultant attendees: Mark Crisman, Mike Lopez, and Liz Munn

ECE program guest attendees: Tracey Hansen and Kimberly Bryant

Minutes:
1. Welcome and review minutes and agenda

a. Minutes from the last meeting approved.
2. Early Childhood Education (ECE) presentation/discussion

a. Kathleen and Melissa presented the ECE presentation
b. They discussed and answered the committee’s questions regarding the pros and

cons of having one central location for the ECE program.
3. Discuss ECE and next steps

a. Discussed moving Hopkins, Ralph Moody, and Littleton Prep site-based
preschools, and consolidating The Village ECE program to the Highland building.

b. Discussed the vetting and validation process.
4. Discussed future meeting dates and Board presentation(s)

a. Agreed to May 4 and May 18 as tentative LRPC meeting dates
b. Possibly present to BoE on May 27.

5. Adjourn


